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Stars of the Week 

 Y3 Mahveen & Trudie 

Y4 Eliza S  &  Lottie 

WN Sonny & Zack 

Y5 Daniyal &  Livia 

Y6 Matthew &  Haydn  

World Book Day 

Thank you to everyone who took part in World Book 
Day with so much enthusiasm despite all the            re-
strictions. 

We had some wonderful outfits and props used as clues 
and all enjoyed trying to guess the books/characters. 

You will all receive your £1 book token on Monday as 
you return. 

Thank you to Miss Taylor for organising the day. 

Friends of Moorlands 

The balloon race is over and despite Queen of the Sky 
holding onto her lead for most of the race, she was     
denied the top spot by the young usurper The Mummy! 
Thank you to everyone who was involved in the race-it 
certainly brought a bit of excitement to our days and had 
the added bonus of raising £180! 

We will let you know the final total raised by the gin night 
and the half term treasure hunt as soon as we can. 

The next event is the Mother’s day shop, please see the 
Friends of Moorlands Facebook page or ParentPay for 
more details. 

Home Learners 

Hello! 

It’s been another busy week for our home learners this 

week with three more virtual trips and world book day! 

On Monday WN visited Africa for a safari and were 

lucky enough to see lots of different and exciting 

animals. On Tuesday year 6 tested out their wizardry 

skills at the Wizarding World of Harry Potter and on 

Wednesday year 5 visited Jodrell Bank. All of the 

children both at home and school, thoroughly enjoyed 

the trips, particularly the chance to all meet up for 

lunch! 

Thank you for all your hard work, support and kind 

messages during what has been a difficult time for 

everyone. 

Library Bus Update 

The ball has started rolling this                                                                

week-site visits have taken place, quotes are coming in and 

we hope that we will be able to move ahead with the    

delivery very soon. Then the really exciting work of       

planning the inside layout and décor can start! 

We also plan to run a competition for the children to    

design the outside so keep your eyes peeled! 

We’re ALL Back! 

We are very excited that we will see everyone on Monday 
again  

Please make sure you have read the email with the return 

arrangements which was sent home on Wednesday. 

Don’t forget  your mask and to continue to social distance 

whilst on school grounds. 


